Attachment F

February 2015

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing in regards to the Pharmacy law that now denies Colorado Acupuncturists the
right to procure injectable substances, which are in their scope of practice to use.

I have been a patient at the Southwest Acupuncture College Clinic for «’J;‘{ years. |
have been receiving Acu-point Injections as part of my course of treatment. [ have not
had any adverse reactions and have experienced relief of my symptoms from this
treatment.

I am asking that you do not deny me the right of access to MY CHOICE OF
HEALTHCARE, which is in the scope of practice for Acupuncturists in Colorado, by
denying them the ability fo procure the substances to utilize it.

Since no other professionals in Colorado are trained to do Acu-point injections, I not only
cannot seek my preferred healthcare provider, I cannot access this relief at all.

Since being added to the scope of practice in 1999 there have been no complaints filed
regarding injuries from injection therapy being administered by an Acupuncturist.

Please allow me access to my chosen provider and the type of healthcare that provides
relief for me.

Below is a direct account of the benefits [ have received from Acu-point injections.
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Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Signed:
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Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely, C [ /
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Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely, — ‘
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Sincerely,
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Thank you for your consideration in this matter.
Sincerely, ; ;
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